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Dear Co Laborers in Christ,

The Psalmist said in Psalms 122:1, I was glad when they said unto me, Let us go into the house of
the Lord.” After six months of not being able to have in church services because of the Pandemic COVID-19
we were able to resume our normal church activities on Sunday September 13, 2020. There are still several
restrictions we have to observe like distancing, wearing of masks, alcohol o hands and checking of body
temperature upon entrance. Inconveniences but with joy and thanksgiving for the privilege of in church
services.

From March 15 until September13 we were able to have services online and the Word of God was preached
and taught. The word of the Lord is not hindered and several souls were saved and new converts have
attended our renewed in church services. They are being discipled and will be baptized and added to the
church membership. It will probably take weeks if not months for all things normalize so please keep us and
our churches in your prayers. Praise the Lord. God is good All the time.

Our oldest Son Lanny Gene Wood Jr. (60), who suffered a cardiac arrest in May, after surgery and the
placement of several stints has recuperated and was able to return to work in August. Thank for your prayers
on his behalf. Several members in our churches contacted COVID-19, including three pastors and their
families. All have recuperated and have returned to their normal activities, Our city of 130,000 is in one of
the most affected areas of Brazil with over 100 deaths caused by Coronavirus. So your continued prayers are
appreciated.

We know it has been difficult time during the Pandemic for our supporting churches in the USA and we are
thankful that God has maintained our level of financial support. We have been able to see Him working in
many lives in spectacular ways. Through online services, Bible messages and studies we have been able to
share God’s Word in other areas and Brazil and several other countries. By God’s grace and your prayer and
financial support we plan to continue this ministry. People from Japan, France, Spain, Portugal, Mozambique,
Timor and others have heard and benefitted. Thank you all for everything.

In Christ Jesus,
Lanny & Judy Wood
Missionaries to Brazil
1973-2020

“Brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course and be glorified...” Il Thess. 3:1



